Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Report on benefits of proactively monitored cameras for stakeholders
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:
I was wondering if you wouldn’t mind quickly replying to this email with an approximate breakdown of how your CCTV control room is funded. 

I do not need to know the actual financial value (which I understand might be sensitive information) – but a brief breakdown of the portioned approximations would be really helpful (e.g. x% from local businesses, x% from the city council, x% from police contributions, x% from alternative initiatives such as a home call alarm system).

Answer: 
The CCTV operation at Leicester City Council is circa 98.5% funded through Council revenue.  The remainder is made up of a contribution by Leicestershire Police (0.5%) charges made to traffic cameras maintained and monitored for Leicestershire County Council (0.75%); a small amount of income from some local schools for their alarm monitoring(0.1%).

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

